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Effective for dates of service on or after October 1, 2024, some COVID-19 
vaccine and vaccine administration procedure code benefits will change for 
Texas Medicaid and CHIP. These changes reflect the ending of certain 
American Rescue Plan Act of 2021 health care coverage provisions on 
September 30, 2024  
 
 
The following COVID-19 vaccine and administration procedure codes will no 
longer be reimbursed to home health agency providers: 
 

 

 
 
 
If you have any questions regarding this communication please contact our 
Provider Relations team at 915-532-3778 or email us at 
ProviderRelationsDG@elpasohealth.com.  
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